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M E M O R A N D U M

DATE: August 17, 2012

FROM: John Carey

RE: 58th Street and University Avenue, Construction Logistics

Please be aware of upcoming changes to the construction site at 58th Street and University 
Avenue.  From Monday, August 20th through Friday, September 21st, construction fencing and 
parking restrictions will be in place per the diagram below.

• Fencing will be placed around work areas.  
• Lane closures and parking restrictions will be phased keeping one traffic lane open at all 

times.
• Pedestrian access will be re-routed around the work areas

Please direct any questions to Jose Lopez, Sr. Project Manager, Facilities Services 
(jlopezjr@uchicago.edu, 773.834.8938) or John Carey, Client Services Manager, Facilities 
Services (jjcarey@uchicago.edu, 773.834.6706). Thank you for your patience during this work.


